
In-School Lessons for Sec 4 and 5s on HBL Day in Semester 2 

26 Jun 2024. 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

We will be conducting in-person lessons for all Secondary 4 and 5 students during Odd Week Fridays 
Home-Based Learning Day in Semester 2. 

Starting from Term 3 Week 1 (28 June 2024), all Secondary 4 and 5 students will report to school as 
usual by 7.30am for scheduled lessons on Home-Based Learning Days. The timetable for the day can be 
found in the attachment. 

Students are expected to report punctually to school as usual, in line with school guidelines on attire and 
grooming. The canteen will be open for the day as well. Students are reminded to bring all their 
requisite learning materials with them. 

Should you have any queries, please contact Mrs Lee Pei Kee or Mrs Lavinia Ranjan at 64436848. 

We appreciate your continued support as partners in education to nurture your child/ward. 

  

Thank you. 

Regards, 

Mrs Lavinia Ranjan 

HOD/Humanities 

File attachments: 

SPECIAL SEC 4 TIMETABLE HBL DAYS 2024 (for students).pdf 

  

 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1YPAl-ZmANto3ojkUxBsjwg-X7Q6zwU_y/view?usp=drive_link

